
 

MEMORANDUM 20-159 
 

To:  Rob Dumouchel, City Manager 

From:  Carey Meyer, City Engineer 

Thru:  Jan Keiser, Public Works Director  

Date:  October 6, 2020 

Subject: Award of Construction Contract 
Homer Seawall Revetment Project 
 

 

On September 17, 2020, bids were received for the above referenced project. The project was 
advertised the Homer News on September 3 and September 10 and in the Anchorage Daily News 
on September 6.  Competitive bidding was completed in accordance with the City’s procurement 
regulations. 
 

5 (five) responsive bids were received from qualified firms.  The bid results were evaluated and the 
results are as follows: 
 

          Responsive Bidder   Location   Bid   
 

Granite Construction Company Anchorage  $    638,600 
Cruz Construction, Inc.  Palmer  $ 1,445,500 
Alaska Marine Excavation, LLC Anchor Point  $    800,000 
Tutka General Contractor, LLC Wasilla   $    657,000 
Jim Psenak Construction, LLC Palmer  $   570,518 
      
 Engineer’s Estimate      $    860,930  

 

Public Works has reviewed the experience and qualifications of the low bidder and finds them 
technically qualified to and financially capable of completing the work. 
 

The low bid is within the budget approved by the City Council. Public Works recommends awarding 
to the low bidder. The City’s local bidder’s preference does not apply to the award of this contract, 
since federal loan funds are involved. 
 

Recommendation: 
 

City Council pass a resolution awarding the construction contract for Homer Seawall Revetment 
Project in the amount of $570,518 to Jim Psenak Construction, LLC of Palmer, Alaska and 
authorizing the City Manager to execute all appropriate documents necessary to complete this 
project.  
 

Fiscal Note – 151-xxxx 


